
 

           Date   : 20-07-2023 
          Circular No: 012/2023 
To:  

IDA Members, 
IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 
 

Dear Drs, 

 Warm greetings from IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 

This is to bring to your kind notice on the discussions and decisions taken at 
the meeting with Health Secretary of Tamilnadu regarding the registration of dental 
clinics under the Trade license in our state. 

We are happy to inform you that Dentists’ are not applicable under the Trade 
license act and Dental clinics need to be registered only in CEA. 

 

Thank You 
 

With Regards, 
Dr. K.P.Senthamarai Kannan, 
Hon. State Secretary, 
IDA Tamilnadu State 

 


